

The Grand Lodge of Antient Free and Accepted Masons of Scotland

Sir Archibald D Orr Ewing Bt MA Grand Master Mason David M Begg CA Grand Secretary

P/1/DC

21st March 2007

Provincial Grand Master of Midlothian

Barry M. Nutley, Esq., C.Eng., M.I.C.E., 41 Main Street, Kirkliston, West Lothian, EH29 9AF.

Dear Brother Barry,

Many thanks for your letter of 19th March enclosing copies of the photographs and newspaper coverage of your Province's recent fund raising efforts for Young Carers in the Lothians. All the Brethren of the Province are to be congratulated on a magnificent effort, and I am also glad that you received the public recognition you deserved.

I shall include this on the Grand Lodge website.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely and fraternally,

Grand Secretary.

e-mail: gsec@grandlodgescotland.org



1 of 2 22/03/2010 22:39